
ADEPT Environment Board update – May 2020  

At its last regular meeting in April, the Environment Board agreed to have monthly 1-hour 
virtual catch ups in May and June before the next regular meeting on 22nd July. The first of 
these was held on Thursday 23rd April with 18 people joining. The meeting focussed on 
Covid-19 service resilience updates, with brief verbal reports from Working Group Chairs, 
Defra, the Environment Agency, Natural England, local authorities and ADEPT. There will be 
no formal minutes of the meeting but colleagues took away various actions to share 
information with the Board. The next catch up meeting is on 25th June. 


